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I am writing in support of SB 15 76–3 with language that clearly restores recreational 

immunity for public and private landowners and clearly applies to both improved and 

unimproved trails. This is important to encourage land managers to keep trails, 

especially trails providing access to beaches and other recreational areas, open to 

the public. Our state consists of avid users of parks and trails and I am concerned 

that if this issue is not addressed, it will affect our opportunities to enjoy traveling and 

accessing Oregon’s outdoors.  

 

Please support SB  1576–3.  

 

Thank you.  


